Additional Materials-Item #9

Amy Harvey

From: Jeanette Coffin

Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 5:01 PM

To: Terry Vance

Cc: Allen Buansi; Donna Bell; Hongbin Gu; Jeanne Brown; Jess Anderson; Karen Stegman;
Lindsey Bineau; Michael Parker; Nancy Oates; Pam Hemminger; Rachel Schaevitz; Town
Council; Amy Harvey; Carolyn Worsley; Catherine Lazorko; Flo Miller; Laura Selmer;
Mary Jane Nirdlinger; Rae Buckley; Ralph Karpinos; Roger Stancil; Ross Tompkins;
Sabrina Oliver

Subject: email...RE: [Nextstepchalt] Wednesday June 20th meeting

Thank you for your correspondence with the Town of Chapel Hill. The Mayor and Town Council are interested
in what you have to say. By way of this email, | am forwarding your message to the Mayor and each of the
Council Members, as well as to the appropriate staff person who may be able to assist in providing additional
information or otherwise addressing your concerns.

If your email is related to a development application or a particular issue being addressed by the Council, your
comments will be made part of the record. If applicable, we encourage you to attend any public meetings
related to the items addressed in your email.

Again, thank you for your message.
Sincerely,

Jeanette Coffin

Jeanette Coffin

Office Assistant

Town of Chapel Hill Manager’s Office
405 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
Chapel Hill, NC 27514

(0) 919-968-2743 | (f) 919-969-2063

From: Terry Vance [mailto:tervance@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 3:15 PM

To: Nextstepchalt <nextstepchalt@gaggle.email>; Town Council <mayorandcouncil@townofchapelhill.org>
Cc: 'Nextstepchalt' <nextstepchalt@gaggle.email>

Subject: RE: [Nextstepchalt] Wednesday June 20th meeting

Well said Tom.
Terry

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Tom Henkel via Nextstepchalt
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 3:07 PM
To: mayorandcouncil@townofchapelhill.org
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Cc: 'Nextstepchalt'
Subject: [Nextstepchalt] Wednesday June 20th meeting

Madame Mayor and Council Members:

At your upcoming Wednesday business meeting, you will be considering the following:
Consider Amending the Town Code of Ordinances to Include the Architecture 2030 Challenge Fossil Fuel Reduction
Targets.

| strongly urge you all to vote in favor of amending the Town Code! The ESAB first considered this issue in the Fall of
2016, and after Staff fully examined and vetted adopting the AIA-2030 targets for Town-owned buildings, we strongly
supported the Staff’s position on this to amend the Town’s Green Building Code accordingly. As the original ESAB
petition states, this change is in keeping with last year’s resolution by the Council for Chapel Hill to do all it can to
support the Paris Climate Accords. Buildings use almost 50% of all the energy consumed in the US for heating, cooling,
and for producing hot water, so constructing and renovating more energy efficient buildings go far in reducing the US
carbon footprint.

Regards,

Tom Henkel
Vice-Chair, ESAB

You received this email as part of the nextstepchalt@gaggle.email group. Click here to manage your
membership.
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